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The Illinois Department of Transportation (IDOT) would  like to update details for the work to 
repair the impacted steel beam on the bridge carrying Bureau County Highway 27 (2400E. Rd.) 
over interstate 80.  
 
Bureau County Highway 27 (2400E. Rd.) bridge over interstate 80 will remain closed until 
repairs are complete.  
 
Work is progressing as planned and on schedule. However, there is a time change for the 
closure of West Bound Interstate 80. The closure will now be from 5 AM to 12PM (noon) on 
April 21, 2020.  
 
The closure of West Bound Interstate 80 will be from mile post 61 to mile post 60, just west of 
Interstate 180.  
 
The posted detour route is, Interstate 80 west bound to Interstate 180 south bound to exit 3, 
US Route 6 west bound to Illinois Route 26 north bound to Interstate 80 west bound.    
 
Thank you for your understanding and patience while the Department performs these repairs.  
 
Motorists are urged to use caution and expect some delays while traveling on the detour route. 
 
Please slow down and use extreme caution while driving through all work zones. 
 
For IDOT District 3 updates on Twitter, follow us at https://twitter.com/IDOTDistrict3 
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